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Webster- Senator Mike Nozzolio was recently recognized by the YMCA for his support of the

programs and services at the Camp Bay View location. As a result of Senator Nozzolio’s help,

over 500 campers per day have been able to participate in the program at the new facility

this summer.

Pictured left to right are: Mike Stevens, Executive Director of Bay View; Dr. Mary Beth

Cooper, Board Chairperson of YMCA of Rochester; George Romell, CEO of YMCA of

Rochester; Monroe County Executive Maggie Brooks; and Mike DeLong.



 


